
 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

Colebrook Planning & Zoning Commission 
Notification of Public Hearing 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Colebrook Planning & Zoning Commission will hold a Public 

Hearing on Tuesday, June 15, 2021 at 6:30PM in the multipurpose room of the Colebrook 

Consolidated School, 452 Smith Hill Rd., Colebrook for the following application: 

 
Proposed comprehensive reorganization and revisions to the Colebrook Zoning 

Regulations. 

 

At this Hearing, interested persons may appear and be heard and written communications 
will be received.  Copies of the proposed regulations are available for public inspection on 
the Town’s Website, in the Colebrook Town Clerk Office and the Zoning Office. 

 
Dated at Colebrook, CT this 28th day of May, 2021 
Chuck Buchanan, Chairman 

 

Please Publish Twice: June 1, 2021 and June 8, 2021. 

 


